Together we grow in God's love... Loving, Learning, Living

Spring Term Newsletter Issue 16 - 18th March 2022

Message from Ms Jarrett

Dear parents and carers,

We have had another couple of busy weeks with lots going on in each class.

The children celebrated National Careers Week by looking at a variety of jobs that people do and starting to think about what they might like to do when they are older... Pedrevan class decided to dress up as their chosen Career last Friday and we had some very exciting choices!

We were extremely lucky to have some visitors to our school who shared information about their chosen careers and the path they took in order to reach their goals...

Mr and Mrs Springle talked about being professional photographers and running their own business, Dr Jenkins told the children all about his career as a doctor and also about other careers in medicine. Finally, Reverend Paul Salaman spoke to the children about his career journey through a variety of roles including living abroad in Africa.

Each session was both interesting and inspiring for the children and I would like to say a huge thank you to all those who gave up their time to come in and talk to us.

It has been lovely to see the sun again after so much stormy and cold weather. I sincerely hope that it lasts and we can all enjoy a warm and relaxing weekend with our families.

With very best wishes,

Caroline Jarrett

DIARY DATES

23.3.22 - Farm Day at Wadebridge Showground Y3&Y4

23.3.22 - Open the Book

29.3.22 - Newquay Zoo Y5 & Y6

30.3.22 - Open Afternoon

8.4.22 - Last Day of Spring Term

Open Afternoon

We will be holding an open afternoon for our parents and carers on Wednesday 30th March at 3.10pm until 4pm. This will be an opportunity for you to come into your child's class and have a look at their books. The children have worked so hard this year and are no doubt eager to show off their learning.

We look forward to seeing you there!

NEWSLETTER

The next Newsletter will be the week ending 1st April 2022

At Celtic Cross Education... we nurture, we learn, we achieve together.

Last week was Career's Week, on Friday the EYFS Class came to school dress in an outfit of the job they would like to do. You can see below we have vets, Police, surf instructors and Bear Grylls to name a few.



Magical Picnic Party!

There will be a change to the menu on Thursday 7th April 2022. Choices for this day include

A selection of sandwiches

A vegetarian selection of sandwiches or

A jacket potato (there is no tomato pasta)

all served with pizza whirl, potato wedges, carrot & cucumber sticks and coleslaw

Dessert will be a crunchy chocolate biscuit or raspberry yogurt cake

School Dinners

The cost for School Dinners is £2.34 which you order via Parentpay. If you are having problems, please contact the office.

Breakfast Club - 7:45am to 8:45am (£3.50)

After School Club - 3pm to 6pm (£3.00, £4.00 & £6.50)

Please book your child either on Parentpay or contact the school office for half an hour sessions.

Wraparound Care

School Uniform

Uniform can be purchased from Cornwall Screenprint who can be contacted on 01726 68689 or email infor@cornwallscreenprint.co.uk

School Office - 01726 882644

Email

grampoundwithcreed.secretary@celticcross.education

Website

https://grampound-creed.eschools.co.uk/web/home

Contact Information

INSET DAYS 2021/2022

Monday 6th June 2022, Monday 25th & Tuesday 26th July 2022

INSET DAYS 2022/2023

5th & 6th Sept, 31st Oct 2022 & 24th & 25th July 2023

SICKNESS & ABSENCES

Please be reminded - If your child has a cough or a cold they should still come to school unless you feel they are too unwell to be here; in which case they should stay at home and rest until they are well enough to

return. Your child should not be

carrying out school work at home if they are unwell. Unless a child has tested positive for Covid 19, they should not self isolate or miss school.

If there is a positive case of Covid 19 of somebody in your household and you are not sure what to do, please contact school to discuss and we can help.

Thank you...

Important Notice! Any clubs or organisations who we advertise through our Newsletter and are not affiliated with Grampound with Creed School are reminded that they must have the necessary insurance, qualifications and DBS checks in place. This is to ensure the welfare of the children and is not the responsibility of Grampound with Creed School.

Awards

Heads Awards

28.2.22 - Hedra, Xavier & Keah

7.3.22 - Nancy, William & Roman

Dojo Pointer of the Week

Week of 28th February

Pedrevan - Maisie

Lostledan - Lexi S & Chase

Kwilkyn - Oliver & Mabel

Week of 7th March

Pedrevan - Zoe

Lostledan - Denzil & Victoria

Kwilkyn - Ben & Keah

Weekly Walkers

Week of 28th February

Pedrevan -

Lostledan - 180,321 steps

Kwilkyn -

Week of 7th March

Pedrevan -

Lostledan - 229,395 steps

Kwilkyn -

Accelerated Readers

Well done to this week's Accelerated Readers

Weekly Attendance

The attendance for the

Week 28th to 4th March 2022

Pedrevan - 100%

Lostledan - 98.18%

Kwilkyn - 95.56%

TOTAL - 97.42%

Week 7th to 11th March 2022

Pedrevan - 88.46%

Lostledan - 99.09%

Kwilkyn - 95.56%

TOTAL - 95.32%

Reading Karate

The reads required to achieve each band going forward are as follows:

White (25) - Rufus, Theodore, Kaydee & Eden

Yellow (50) - Maryann, Lexe & Oliver

Orange (75) - Freya, Izzy, Rune, Lucas,

Thomas, Chase and Maisie

Blue (100) - Jacob, Sophie, Max and Charlotte

Purple (125) - Zoe, Hedra, Isabelle and Tegen

Red (150) - Indigo, Evie, Amelia, Isabel, Elijah

and William

Brown (175) -

Black (200) -

Superhero Tickets

Well done to Zion who has collected 10 tickets









Information...

- Dates: 11th, 12th & 13th of April
- Time: 8:30am til 4:30pm
- Location: Grampound with Creed Village Hall TR2 4SB
- Cost: £25 a day
 Ages: 5 11 years
- Sibling discounts of £5 per child

What your child needs on the day...

- A packed lunch
- A drinks bottle
- A coat
- Suitable clothing for sporting activities

Activities Include...

- We run a wide range of sports activities... Dodgeball, Badminton, Benchball, Football, Capture the Flag, Volleyball, Basketball, Netball, Athletics just to name a few! All sporting activities are appropriate for all abilities and delivered in a fun & safe way by experienced coaches!
- We also have a creative space which we call the 'quiet area' where the children can take time out throughout the day to draw, get stuck into some arts & crafts, play board games, read books & chill!

Booking Info...

- www.oneandallsports.com
- Online payments only!
- Any questions/queries email me at rorywebb@oneandallsports.com

Follow us!



School Uniform

If you are in need of some uniform we have a range of pre-loved items available for a donation. Please contact Mrs Warren on 07712262471 to discuss any items you need.

Vacancies at Celtic Cross

Any vacancies at our school will be found on the Celtic Cross Education website:

https://www.celticcross.education/web/ vacancies/581005

BRING A BASKET AND JOIN US ON SATURDAY THE 16TH OF APRIL Woodland Easter Egg Hunt Ages up to 12 years (Must be supervised) Venue. Friends of the Fal, Grampound Free Admission! Free Admission!

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

Mon - Sports Club Kwilkyn 3pm to 4pm

Tues - Multi Skills Club with Mr Webb, 3pm to 4pm (Pedrevan & Lostledan)

Wed - Music Production Club with Mr Senior, 12.30pm to 1pm (Yrs 4/5/6)

Front Garden

As you might have noticed, the front garden is starting to look different. The garden has always been a huge task to keep on top of, but thanks to Nikki Warren, one of our kind parents, there is now a plan in place to 'revamp' the space and turn it into a more useable garden, which the children will eventually use to grow their own produce!

As part of the plans, we are looking for donations of the following items:

Treated timber to create some more raised beds

Giant plant pots Bird bath Hedgehog house Swallow nests

Bird seed

If you are able to donate any of these items, this would be thoroughly appreciated!

Thank you

Mrs Grubb



FRIENDS OF THE FAL HAVE LAUNCHED A CROWDFUNDER APPEAL TO GATHER SUPPORT FOR THEIR PROJECT

SCAN THE QR CODE BELOW TO DONATE AND KEEP THE COMMUNITY-WOODLAND-RIVER-CONSERVATION PROJECT ALIVE



www.friendsofthefal.org

follow us on Facebook

facebook.com/riverfalfriends

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR SUPPORT